
Summary of Individual Executive Member 
Decisions taken on 15 June 2006 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1038 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Graham Jones –  Leader of Council 
 

Forward Plan July to October 2006 
 

Resolved that the Leader of Council agree the WBC Forward Plan for July 2006 to October 2006, subject to 
the following amendments: 

• A report relating to the Northcroft Canal Footbridge (Monkey Bridge) be added to the Forward Plan for the 
Executive meeting on the 27th July 2006. 

• A report relating to a Review of Council Tax Single Person Discounts be added to the Forward Plan for the 
Executive meeting on the 27th July 2006. 

• ID1240 Newbury Retail Park Access improvements be deleted. 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1193 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping – Deputy Leader of Council, also responsible for 

Planning and Highways 
 

Green Lane/Church Gate Traffic Management, Thatcham. 
 
Resolved that the proposed improvements detailed on drawing no. 10511300/GEN/2 (Appendix 3) and 
described in paragraph 5.1 of this report be implemented subject to formal advertisement of traffic orders 
including any amendments to the design resulting from safety audits and detailed design. 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1206 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Keith Chopping – Deputy Leader of Council, also responsible for 

Planning and Highways 
 

Lambourn – Proposed Waiting Restrictions. 
 
Resolved that the ‘No waiting at any time’ restrictions as illustrated on drawing no. LJT/81280/TRO be 
implemented. 
 
 
Individual Decision No: ID1207 
Portfolio Member: Councillor Geoff Findlay – Environment and Public Protection 
 Councillor Emma Webster – Community Safety, ICT and the Visions 
 
Civil Contingencies Service Plan 2006-2007 
 
Resolved that the Civil Contingencies Service Plan be approved. 
 
 
These decisions, except ID1038, Forward Plan July to October 2006,  are eligible to be ‘called-in’. However, if 
the decisions have not been ‘called-in’ by 5.00pm on 23 June 2006, then they will be implemented. 
 

If you have any queries regarding these decisions, please contact: 
Moira Fraser, Policy Executive on Ext 2045     e-mail: mfraser@westberks.gov.uk 


